
 
 

NOTICE OF INCUMBENT NONCANDIDACY 

FOR THE 2022 SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION  

FOR SCHOOL DISTRICT OF OAKFIELD 
 

Public Notice 
 

The following incumbent school board member(s) whose term of office expires in 
April 2022 and whose seat will be contested at the 2022 Spring Election have filed 
a Notification of Noncandidacy, as provided under section 120.06(6)(b)3 of the 
state statues: 

1. John Nyhuis 

By filing the Notification of Noncandidacy, the incumbent(s) listed above have 
given notice that they do not intend to be a candidate for reelection to their school 
board office. 

A qualified elector of the School District who wishes to become a candidate and 
have their name appear on the election ballot for any of the school board seat(s) that 
will be contested at the 2022 Spring Election must file all necessary forms at the 
District Office by no later than 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. Additional 
information about the school board elections is available on the District’s website or 
by contacting Heather Bradwin-Haseman at 920-583-4117. 

December 28, 2021 

Heather Bradwin-Haseman, acting for the Clerk 


